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RAHALL ANNOUNCES SECTION 8 HOUSING ASSISTANCE FOR HUNTINGTON HOUSING AUTHORITY 1"�

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

APRIL 28, 1989

WASHINGTON, D.C. �� U.S. Rep. Nick J. Rahall (D�WV) today announced the

allocation of $57,000 to the Huntington Housing Authority for Section 8 housing

certificates.

"This money will be used to help nine families pay their rent in HUD-

approved homes in the Huntington area. I am delighted that I could help secure
these funds for the Huntington Authority," Rahall said. "I will continue to

work diligently to bring a greater share of the available federal dollars to
southern West Virginia, so that we can more effectively combat the pressing

problem of adequate housing facing our citizens."

The funds come from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development,

and will be used by families all across Cabell County. The contract between

HUD and the Huntington Housing Authority covers a five-year period.


